
Notification of similar trademark 

 

We have confirmed that there is a shop in business on the first underground floor 

of Holiday inn Golden Mile Hong Kongin Hong Kong that has used    , 

our company logo. 

 

Our firm has no locations in Hong Kong; this shop therefore has absolutely no 

connection with our company.  

 

We ask that you please be aware that it would be difficult for our firm to take 

responsibility for products purchased at this shop. 

 

 


